

POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE July 10, 2019 | 9:00 am

Offices of Denton County Transportation Authority | Administrative Boardroom 1955 Lakeway Drive, Suite 260, Lewisville, Texas 75057

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there may be a potential quorum of the North Texas Mobility Corporation (NTMC) Board of Directors at the DCTA Executive Committee at the time and location above. The NTMC Board of Directors will not conduct any NTMC business at the DCTA Executive Committee Meeting.

The Denton County Transportation Authority meeting rooms are wheelchair accessible. Access to the building and special parking are available at the main entrance. Requests for sign interpreters or special services must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time by emailing bpedron@dcta.net or calling Brandy Pedron at 972.221.4600.

CERTIFICATE – I certify that the above notice of a potential quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the Corporation's offices, which are also the offices of the Denton County Transportation Authority, on 7/5/2019 at 3:44 PM.

Brandy Pedron, NTMC Secretary